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From the Principal
Mr. Heinold

Hello Bobcats!

I am very excited to begin my second year serving as Principal

at Prairie View! Even during the summer months, the PV staff

has been busy preparing for another great year of learning,

growing, and celebrating with our students and families. After

experiencing the growth of our students last year, I am eager

to see our Bobcats rise to even greater heights socially,

academically, and behaviorally.

We will be getting the school year started with our Back to

School Night on Tuesday, August 9th from 5pm-6pm. This

night, students will be able to meet their teachers, visit the

classrooms, and see their classmates. For the adults, we will

have information about our PTO, Title 1, nutritional services,

transportation, and health services. I look forward to seeing

you there!

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to reach out. Go

Bobcats!

IMPORTANT DATES TO KNOW:

REGISTRATION IS OPEN!!

8/9 - PRAIRIE VIEW OPEN
HOUSE (5-6PM)

8/11 - FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL

8/15-8/26 - BEGINNING OF
YEAR NWEA WINDOW

9/5 - LABOR DAY - NO SCHOOL

9/12 - PTO MEETING @ 3:30PM
(PV LIBRARY)

9/14 - MOBILE DENTIST

9/21 - ALL PRO DAD'S @
7:30AM (GYMNASIUM)

9/23 - FLEX DAY/STUDENT E-
LEARNING DAY 

justinheinold@npusc.k12.in.us
219-778-9388 or 574-654-7258






Information from Around the Prairie

School Meals
We are returning to paid meals (breakfast and lunch)

this school year. You may send in money with your

students to be deposited into their account or you can

load funds to your student's account on

MySchoolBucks.com. If you have not already

completed the Free/Reduced Lunch application,

please consider doing so before the school year

begins. Please feel free to call the school with any

questions.

Elementary Student Handbooks
On our school website, you can find more important

school information in the Elementary and the Prairie

View Student Handbooks. Thank you for working

closely with us to ensure high levels of learning for all

students!

From the PTO (Parent Teacher Organization)
Anyone who is interested in being a part of the Prairie

View PTO is welcome to attend our monthly meetings

and serve in various capacities throughout the year.

Our first PTO meeting will be on September 12th at

3:30pm in the PV Library. Also, come check out our

PTO table during the Back to School night!

We will be planning many family-friendly events

throughout the year, and we look forward to

partnering with all of our families. You may also be

interested in participating in our PTO fundraisers,

including our Prairie View Spirit Wear that will be

coming soon!

You may contact the PTO Board at

PTOPVE@gmail.com for more information. 

School Supplies
Fees - Information can be found on our district website  

at www.npusc.k12.in.us. All fees can be paid online

using "My School Bucks", at our school office or central

office from 7:00 am-3:00 pm CST. At the school, we can

accept cash, check, or money orders. Credit card

payments can be made online with "My School Bucks"

(found in the parent portal inside Powerschool). If you

prefer a payment plan, please contact our school office

at (219) 778-9388 to schedule an appointment. You can

also set up a payment plan online using "My School

Bucks". Payments will also be accepted on August 9

during the Annual Back to School Night from 5:00-6:00

pm CST.

Supplies - Students may bring their school supplies on

the first day of school (August 11). Supply lists can be

found on the NPUSC website.

*If you are in need of supplies, please contact Mr.

Flanagan at the school.
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